                            Selection/Registration Process for WFTC – England 2019

Registration will open for England 2019 in early September. Registration and payment will be managed by WAFTA , individuals will not be allowed to register for this themselves – all registrations have to be managed by WAFTA.
The following process will be adopted by EFTA:
1. The EFTA will initially ask RGB’s if they wish to send competitors to England 2019
2. The total number that elect to attend will be offered places based upon the total RGB’s divided by 450, e.g : if 30 elect to send shooters, each will be offered 15 places
3. We will have 2 months to select who will send and complete payment
4. Selection by WAFTA will be based upon our current agreed Team selection procedure.
5. WAFTA will have to collect payment and registration details from each selected shooter, those that are selected and fail to pay by the deadline will forfeit their place.
6. Once phase 1 of registration is completed, EFTA will offer spare places to those RGB’s that have selected and paid for all the places offered in phase 1, these additional places will be allocated equally between these RGB’s.
7. Those RGB’s that do not take up their full allocation in phase 1 will not be offered additional places.
8. I expect that WAFTA will be offered spare places and would suggest that the non-Team members be allocated places on the same selection basis as team selection, i.e average % achieved over their 4 best WAFTA |Summer series shoots.
9. Payment for Phase 2 needs to be completed within one month and again those that wish to attend, but do not pay will forfeit their place.
10. Open Class shooters will not eligible to attend (unless spare places are available, and no other non-Open Class shooter wishes to attend)
11. After Phase 2 is completed and spare places are still available, then those RGB’s that take up their full allocation in phase 2 will be offered additional places, on the same basis as phase 2.
12. [bookmark: _GoBack]Following the selection and payment process in each phase, WAFTA will have to equally split and nominate our shooters into each of the two sessions.
We still have the WFTC bank account open, so we can use this account for processing payments, or would it be preferable to use the WAFTA account?  
